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April 27, 2022 

Los Angeles City Council 
c/o Office of the City Clerk 
City Hall, Room 395 
Los Angeles, California 90012 

Attention: PLUM Committee 

Dear Honorable Members: 

REPORT RELATIVE TO A STRATEGIC PLAN TO STREAMLINE 100 PERCENT DEED­

RESTRICTED AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROJECTS AND TO IMPROVE PROCESSES AND 

PROCEDURES FOR THE DEVELOPMENT PROCESS; CF 21-0658 

I. SUMMARY

On October 5, 2021, the City Council instructed the Los Angeles Department of City Planning 

(DCP), with the assistance of the Los Angeles Housing Department (LAHD) and the Los Angeles 

Department of Building and Safety (LADBS), to report to the Council with a strategic plan to 

streamline 100 percent deed-restricted affordable housing projects in the City of Los Angeles. 

The amended motion also requested taking into account the instructions from the motion 

approved February 19, 2021, on related matters in Council File 21-0054, which requested the 

development of an expedited permitting process that establishes a maximum review per submittal 

time of 15 business days for projects that build the most amount of permanent supportive or 

affordable housing. This report is consistent with the instructions in Council File 21-0054. 

The report considers increased departmental resources to facilitate shorter staff review times, 

shorter appeal times, accelerated prioritization for 100 percent affordable housing projects, 

modifications to site plan review thresholds, and use of an administrative review process for 100 

percent deed-restricted affordable housing projects. In addition, pursuant to the amending 

motions, the report considers establishing full-time dedicated case managers in each 

development service-related department to better coordinate on permitting of affordable housing 

projects. The report includes technological and staffing resource needs, as well as any potential 

revenue sources needed to implement this system, as well as any ordinance changes needed to 

implement the changes. Finally, the report includes a summary on the back-log and processing 

times for each process related to development. These reports are requested to be provided by 

each department quarterly. The following recommendations are based on findings presented in 

the report. 




































